
 

 

Sign of the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Festival  -  Saturday 20th July 

We still need some prizes for the Tombola, if you could    

donate something that would be great. Below is a list of 

items that each group would like.       

                                                                                         

Robins/ Otters - Women's gifts 

Squirrels/ Barn Owls - Children's gifts 

Foxes/Ladybirds - Bottles 

Rabbits/Hedgehogs - Men's gifts 

 

If you are able to donate please could you bring them next 

week and hand to  your child's  keyworker.  

Please sign up if you can spare an hour or two. The sign up 

sheet is near the side entrance gate. Thank you 

We shall also have a cake/biscuit sale on the day along with 

a cup of tea or coffee. Brought or made. If you are happy to 

bake a cake, please could you bring them in on the day. Or 

the day before. These should be in a clearly labelled  

container (which we will  return). Please make sure the  

ingredients are listed and strictly NO NUTS. 
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Thurs 18th July Picnic  

Tues 23rd July Last day of term 
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We have had another busy week 

in Pre-School with sports after-

noon taking place on Monday 

and the bee competition judging 

day on Tuesday. All the chil-

dren had lots of fun taking part 

in these activities alongside 

their friends.   

 
 

 

 

Squirrels have had their last session at forest school, build-
ing dens, making spring crowns, balancing on the slack line 
toasting marshmallows and more.                                                                                             
All the groups have had  wonderful              
experiences at Forest School.                                                                     
We would like to say Thank you to all the par-
ent  helpers and also our Forest lead  Debbie.      



                                                          Bee competition 

 

The foxes won first place with their bee garden, wining £20 to spend on a 

treat and rabbits/hedgehogs were runners up, winning £10. 

The children from all groups contributed creating bee gardens and bee hotels, bee facts and 

beautiful bee drawings. All of the children will receive a book as a prize for all their efforts. 

Our lovely Mrs Maddern came in to judge the entries and was very impressed. 

      

 

1st Winning Entry                  2nd Winning Entry                                                        

                                                                               

                                                          Sports day  

The sun was shining and the children had a marvelous time participating in York Road 

sports day activities, from long jump, running the track, an obstacle course and lots more and 

were awarded with ice pops at the end for their efforts. 

 


